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15 October 2015 

Mr Jason McNamara 
Executive Director 
Office of Best Practice Regulation 
Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet 
1 National Circuit  
BARTON ACT 2600 
 
 

ACMA file reference: ED15/61315 
 

Dear Mr McNamara 

Radiocommunications (Communication with Space Objects) Class Licence 1998 

I am writing to the Office of Best Practice Regulation (OBPR) regarding the 
Radiocommunications (Communication with Space Objects) Class Licence 1998 which, as 
per the Legislative Instruments Act 2003, had been scheduled to sunset on 1 October 2015.  

The ACMA certifies that the Radiocommunications (Communication with Space Objects) 
Class Licence 1998 is operating effectively and efficiently, and that as such, a Regulation 
Impact Statement is not required for this regulation to continue in its current form. The OBPR 
reference number is 18253. 

The assessment that the regulation is operating effectively and efficiently has been informed 
by a consultation process which involved consulting with the general public over the period 
21 April 2015 to 29 June 2015. 

I acknowledge that the OBPR will publish this letter for transparency purposes as part of a 
consolidated list relating to regulatory instruments which have been revoked and replaced by 
an equivalent instrument to the same effect instead of sunsetting as scheduled.  

If you have any queries about this advice, please contact Stuart Shepard on (02) 6219 5233, 
or stuart.shepard@acma.gov.au.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Giles Tanner 
General Manager, Communications Infrastructure Division 

Phone +61 2 9334 7869 
Email giles.tanner@acma.gov.au  
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